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NEWS

Dear LS Families,

This week we completed our math 

assessments and began reviewing 

our first  writ ing prompts. This 

information will guide our 

instruct ion so that we can best meet 

the needs of our students.  We will 

monitor their progress throughout 

the year and watch as they learn and 

grow each day. 

Should you have quest ions or 

concerns, please contact your child's 

teacher or me and we will work with 

you to best support your child.

Wishing you a wonderful week,

Dr. Betsy
Head of Lower School

COMMUNITY CLUBS

ANNOUNCEMENTS

This week we had our first  Principal 

Coffee. Thank you to the many 

parents who attended and shared  

feedback and ideas.   We heard that 

while parents  want to know what is 

going on at school, they would like 

this shared as concisely as possible. 

We also heard that we can make 

improvements to how we share the 

progress reports.  We heard your 

feedback and have started the 

process of making improvements.  

We will host a coffee the 1st Tuesday 

of each month and hope you will be 

able to attend and share ideas!

This week at our LS Assembly we 
announced our student council 
representat ives. Congratulat ions to 
the students who were selected! 
Photo below.

We also announced the start  of 
many excit ing clubs including chess, 
environmental , chorus and band.

Dismissal Safety Process

If you will be  late to pick up your child, 

please call Ms. Natt  to let  her know.  

ECE students will  be sent to the library 

mac mini lab at 3:20 if they have not 

been picked-up. 

lllness & At tendance

If your child is ill, please have them stay 

at home then call Ms. Natt  or the 

school Nurse to let  them know. 

Students absent  more than 5 days 

should bring a doctors note upon 

returning to school.



This week we'd like to introduce 
our new Chinese KG teacher, Ms. 
Lin. 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *

I am from Taiwan. After 
graduating from National 

Hsinchu

University of Education and 
interning, I obtained qualified

teacher?s certificate. I have 
taught in Taiwan, Chiang Rai,

and Vietnam for some

years.

Drawing and traveling  are my 
favorite things. I am really glad 

to

join the TCIS family. This year, 
I will try my best

to face new challenges.

 OUR TEACHERS OUR WEEK IN PICTURES

Top left : Students enjoy the assembly

Top right: Teachers collaborate to review student writ ing prompts

Bottom left : Students pract ice peer edit ing

Bottom right: Kru Rung works with parents to create art ificial flowers which will 

be given to the public mourners before the late King Bhumibol Adulyadej's royal 

cremation.

DATES & CONTACT INFORMATION

Thai-Chinese International School

101/177 Moo 7 Soi Mooban 

Bangpleenives,

Prasertsin Road, Bangplee Yai,

Samutprakarn 10540 Thailand

 http://www.tcis.ac.th/

TCIS Phone: 02-751-1201 Check out 

the TCIS Facebook page 

http://www.facebook.com/tcisbkk

Ms. Nat t  02-751-1201 ext . 204

School Nurse 02-751-1201 ext . 220

******************************************

Tuesday, 29 Aug

7:15  LS Assembly 2nd Floor Gym

Visit  our website for all key dates.

http://www.tcis.ac.th/
http://www.facebook.com/tcisbkk
http://www.facebook.com/tcisbkk





